
Regarding House Bill 2305 

 

I am in full support of House Bill 2305.  It is crucial that it passes to allow a landlord to terminate 

residential tenancy upon third material violation or late payment upon 30 days’ notice with no 

right to cure. This bill will help housing providers gain some control over their properties lost in 

the past few years.  

 


